
In honor of Isaboo, Lolo is getting a second chance.
Lolo came into Oakland Animal Services as a stray in November 2008.                                            

She has a weak knee that may need corrective surgery; a death sentence in a crowded shelter where 
healthy dogs compete for limited resources. Thanks to a kind donation in honor of pit bull Isaboo, 

Oakland’s shelter partner BAD RAP will be able to commit to caring for Lolo and cover her medical 
needs while she waits for a home. Lolo became a member of the Ambassadog Adoption Program at 

Oakland Animal Services on December 3, 2008. To celebrate, we took her first photo - above!

A Christmas for Lolo

Lolo’s caretakers are so grateful to Isaboo for inspiring 
this kind gift.  We look forward to sending updates as 
she gets ready for a new life.

Thank You! - The entire crew at BAD RAP
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